
COVID-19 Economic Injury Disaster Loan ASAP, click here to 

apply: https://covid19relief.sba.gov/#/ 

Currently, we do not offer or participate in SBA 7(a) programs.  On March 27, 2020 , the 

United States Congress passed, the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act 

(“CARES Act”) to help support businesses and families through the on-going novel 

coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic. In particular, the CARES Act expanded the SBA 

Section 7(a) loan program, also referred to as the “Paycheck Protection Program” 

(“PPP”), which aims to support small businesses.  

The link to the program on SBA’s website: https://www.sba.gov/funding-

programs/loans/paycheck-protection-program-ppp 

Please follow this Link for additional facts on the 

program:  https://home.treasury.gov/system/files/136/PPP--Fact-Sheet.pdf             
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